SHAHEED BHAGAT SINGH COLLEGE
(UNIVERSITY OF DELHI)

: Date: 26.09.2024
IMPORTANT NOTICE

STUDENTS’ UNION ELECTIONS 2024-25

27" September, 2024 (8:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.)

With reference to earlier notice dated 26.09.2024 notifying course-wise polling
booths for Students’ Union Elections 2024-25, it is hereby notified that the

Room Nos. of Polling Booth No. 2 and 3 have been changed.

Now, the Prolling Booth No. 2 (C-1) has been shifted to Room No. D-6 and
Polling Booth No. 3 (C-5) has been shifted to Room No. D-5.

All the concerned students, teachers and staff members are requested to take

note of it.
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(Prof. Arun Kumar Attree)
Principal

Copy to:

- College website

-  ERP Portal

- Teaching Staff

- Non-Teaching Staff



